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A Learning Adventure with Kindness 
19th April 2024 

 
Our Shining Stars this week are:   
                               YR Robins:    Lily & Nathaniel  
                               Y1 Wagtails:   Arthur, Iris & Wura  
                               Y2 Owls:    Theo & Sebastian  
                               Y3 Woodpeckers:   Asher, Will & Oscar  
                               Y4 Kingfishers:   Bella & Isaac  
                               Y5 Hawks:    Alfie B & Jake  
                               Y6 Swallows:    Alex & Freddie  
 
Welcome Back 

A warm welcome back to school for the summer term to all of our families.  The children should be allowed 

onto the field and the little woodland area for playtimes from next week which will be hugely appreciated by 

the children.  I will talk to the children on Monday about how to play in these spaces safely and with kindness. 

 

Some dates for your diary: 

Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday; school closed 

Saturday 11th May: Sponsored Wild Run 

Monday 13th May: SATs tests begin for Year 6 

Monday 20th May: Year 6 at CYE 

Friday 24th May: INSET Day  

Monday 27th May: Half term week 

Monday 3rd June: INSET Day 

Tuesday 4th June: Children return to school 

Wednesday 3rd July: Work Celebration & Cake Sale 

Friday 12th July: Sports Day 

Tuesday 23rd July: Last Day of Term 

 

Wild Run 

We are very excited about the Wild Run, which will take place in three weeks’ time, on Saturday 11th May!  
Well done to everyone who helped raise funds over the Easter holidays. We've now got over the £2000 mark, 
which is fantastic! A special mention to Year R, who have raised £751 so far - well done!  Please keep the date 
free. It will be brilliant to see as many children there as possible, and remember, the run is open to everyone - 
parents, carers, siblings, family members - anyone who wants to take part!  It is a 10am arrival, then the Sports 
Leaders will lead us in a warm up, before we set off at 10:30am.  Please keep trying to get donations - 
everything will help towards building our new forest school lodge.  
This is the link with the overall total, but please do donate on class pages if possible. Thank you! 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/wildrun2024 
 

Library Books 

It has been lovely to hear some children read this week and see the progress that individuals are making.  If 

your child reads regularly then their progress in all subjects will be stronger.  To support children to read 

regularly we have well stocked and well used library areas.  The children are keen to read and borrow many 

books.  Please can I ask families to have a look for any school books that might be at home that are not being 

read and send them back into school.  This will mean that there is always a good choice of books for every 

child. 

http://www.wsg.surrey.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/MediaWsg
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/wildrun2024


 

Year 5 Netball – Tillingbourne 

On Thursday Year 5 went to Tillingbourne and played a netball match. It was a very exciting game, with so 
many fantastic netball skills. The girls showed excellent passing, intercepting, working as a team and lots of 
great shooting too! They managed to pull it back in the last 5 minutes from being 7-3 down to ending with a 
7-7 draw!  

 
 

KS2 Football - Tillingbourne 

On Tuesday evening, over 40 of our KS2 children visited TIllingbourne to play in four football friendlies. It was 
amazing to see so many of our children playing, showing such great teamwork, skill and displaying all the 
school values when working together. We recorded two victories, the stand-out being an 11-1 win for the 
Year 3 team! Well done to everyone who signed up and represented WSG so brilliantly! 

 

 
 

 

Organ Drop-in Day 

On Saturday 20th April 10am - 2pm, Rob (the organist at Shamley Green Church) is holding a drop-in session 

where families can come and have a closer look at the organ and even try playing it! Rob will also be taking 

music requests - which of your favourite pieces can he play for you?! Rob will also be running an exciting 

competition and there will be refreshments available  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Art Bytes 

 

Firstly, a massive congratulation to all the Year 5 children who participated in the 

Art Bytes competition this year. The standard of artwork was absolutely fantastic 

and I felt very excited and proud to submit your work.   

The panel of experts have now chosen their top three pieces from WSG, which can 

be revealed here...   https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/ 

Click on the link.  On the ‘browse schools’ page, click on ‘W’ and select Wonersh and Shamley Green school.  

The three selected pieces are displayed at the top, along with everyone else’s entries underneath. 

Please take this opportunity to look at all the fabulous pieces created by Year 5 and also to VOTE for your 

favourite piece.  

The process is easy.  Simply click ‘Vote Now’ on the picture of your choice. Art Bytes will ask for your email 

address and send you a confirmation email. You confirm your choice and your vote will be counted.  The 

artwork with the most votes will then be displayed nationally in the Art Bytes virtual art gallery and entered 

into a prize draw. 

Please encourage lots of friends and family to also cast their vote by sharing the link above.  Whilst you can 

only vote once per school, there is no limit as to how many other schools you can vote for, so feel free to 

browse through the other school pieces, adding your votes to their pages too. 

The closing date is Tuesday 30th April, so please get voting! 

With congratulations and thanks from Mrs Elsmore (Art Lead)  

 

 

 

 

Best Wishes 
Tim Cheesman 
Headteacher 
 
 
Please check our school website calendar for important dates for your diary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/
https://www.wsg.surrey.sch.uk/parents-1/our-calendar


 
A thank you from St John’s Church, Wonersh 

Dear Parents, 

David and I wanted to say a huge thank you for your support of our Easter Garden Workshop. We all had a 

wonderful day with the children and their gardens were so imaginative and carefully created. The display in St. 

John’s church was amazing and lots of people commented on how beautiful they were. 

 

As we move into the new term, we wanted to let you know that we are re-starting All Age Services! These will 

be ‘light touch’, interactive and child friendly. The first is on 2nd June, 10am and they’ll be the first Sunday of 

every month. In the meantime, Kids Church runs weekly from 10am at The Vicarage, currently with children 

aged 2-8. We’d love to welcome you and your family, too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


